
Joseph Thai 
P.O. Box 961 

Norman, OK 73070 
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405-204-9579 
 
 

February 3, 2022 
 
The Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20543 
 

Re: Oklahoma v. Robert Taylor Bragg, No. 21-1009 
Request for extension of time 
 

Dear Mr. Harris: 
 
 I write on behalf of Respondent Robert Taylor Bragg to request an extension 
of time to file a brief in opposition to the petition for a writ of certiorari in this matter. 
The current deadline is February 17, 2022, and Respondent respectfully requests an 
extension of thirty days, which would make the brief due March 21, 2022. 
 
 The extension is requested due to the press of other matters within the same 
timeframe. Counsel for Petitioner has no objection to the requested extension. 
 
 Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joseph Thai 
 

cc: Mithun Mansinghani 
Counsel for Petitioner 
(via e-filing and email) 


